Letters

Frank, Barbara, Danielle & Nicole Rossi
628 Knicerbocker St.
Madison, WI 53711

Dear Friends:

In the early morning hours of July 28, 1995 our lives were enriched in a
way we could never have imagined. One might assume after 9 months of
anticipation that all the emotions would be predictable. However, when Nicole
Rose was born, all that ever seemed wrong or out of place in this world,

instantly was made right. Of course, for all of you who have experienced the
birth of a child, you can sense that we are still walking on clouds. To be sure, the
sleepless nights are slowly bringing us down to earth.

We are writing this note to thank all of you for the wonderful bouquet of flow-
ers we received from the WGCSA. Being away from family at this time has been
hard, yet the thoughtfulness of our friends continues to make us feel at home
here in Wisconsin.

Mother and baby are doing fine and to our amazement, our 9 year old Danielle
remained in the birthing room during the delivery and was the first person to hold
Nicole. Of course, Dad was overwhelmed and began sobbing somewhere after
the water broke. Reports are that he is doing fine and running around attempting
to help get some Field Day things in order.

Once again, thank you for your thoughtfulness and we’ll look forward to many
visits with each of you over the years. Frank will have the pictures!
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